
 

 

PUBLIC MEETING: Tuesday 17th March 2015 

Recent Work in the Roman Town of 

Aldborough 

Professor Martin Millett 

 

The above talk is open to all and will be held in the Beddington Room, The Bar 

Convent, York. It will begin with refreshments at 18.00, followed by the talk 

and a chance for questions at 18.30. The evening will conclude no later than 

20.00. 

Numbers are limited, by the size of the room, so pre booking is essential. Please 

contact Dr Stephen Greep by email at sjgreep@gmail.com if you are going to 

come along. There is no charge for the event which is funded by the Society of 

Antiquaries of London and organised by the York Regional Group of  Fellows 

of the Society.  

The Bar Convent (www.bar-convent.org.uk) is very near to the Nunnery Lane 

Car Park, York, YO23 1AA 
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